
 

 
 

VILLAGE OF HOBART - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
October 15th 2024 (6:00 PM) 

2990 S. Pine Tree Rd., Hobart WI 54155 
 
The Hobart Village Board will hold the following Public Hearing on October 15th 2024 at 6:00 p.m. for the 
purpose of gathering input on the following: 
  

1.  Consider Ordinance 2024-08 (AN ORDINANCE TO REPEAL AND RECREATE A SECTION OF THE 
MUNICIPAL CODE OF THE VILLAGE OF HOBART, BROWN COUNTY, WISCONSIN, 
SPECIFICALLY A PORTION OF SECTION 8 (DEFINITIONS) OF ARTICLE III (TERMINOLOGY) AND 
SECTION 15 (FENCES, WALLS, HEDGES AND BERMS) OF ARTICLE IV (GENERAL PROVISIONS) 
OF CHAPTER 295 (ZONING)) – The purpose of this Ordinance is to change the definition of 
“earthen berm” and establish new regulations for the construction of berms in the Village. 

 
The materials for the hearing will be available on the Village website at www.hobart-wi.org/village-board and 
at the Village office for public inspection September 20th through October 15th 2024 during regular office 
hours. Office hours are Monday through Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and on Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m. The Village Board will take comments from the public and act on the proposed items at the board 
meeting immediately following the public hearing. 
 

Lisa Vanden Heuvel, Hobart Village Clerk 
Published September 20th 2024 and September 27th 2024 


